MT. SAC GUIDED PATHWAYS TO SUCCESS
2020 Mini-Grant Call for Applications

\/

We invite you to submit a proposal application for a mini-grant to fund a project,
activity, event, and/or conference travel related to the implementation of GPS.

At Mt. SAC, Guided Pathways to Success (GPS) is about doing what we are already doing, but
doing it better. By working collaboratively across areas, innovating with new approaches,
integrating support services into the student experience, and above all keeping students
at the center of our work, GPS makes it easier for students to get the help they need
during every step of their community college experience. The Guided Pathways
Cross-Council Committee has funding to support faculty, staff, and managers in
activities or projects that would help us in accomplishing this work and
meeting the Guided Pathways Guidelines http://cccgp.cccco.edu/. The
focus of Mt. SAC’s GPS is to evaluate and improve our college processes
to ensure that the college is ready for our students. From start to
finish, we want students to experience the support and
engagement for which Mt. SAC is known.

For more information
and the Mini-Grant
application go to
https://www.mtsac.edu/gps/

Funding Requests must be submitted by
5:00 p.m. on Monday, April 13th 2020.

For individual assistance
please feel free to
contact Dr. Joumana

GUIDED McGowan (Ex 5140)
PATHWAYS and/or Shiloh Blacksher
TO (Ex 4875) and/or Sara
SUCCESS Mestas (Ex 6349).
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